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Dear Dr Brian Solan,

I am pleased to tell you that your paper has been accepted for publication in Ground 
Improvement (Proceedings of the ICE).

Your article will shortly be available in its 'as accepted' format online in the journal’s 
Ahead of Print queue (ICE Virtual Library). It will be given a DOI reference number and 
therefore will be fully citable. You are welcome to notify your colleagues and peers.

Before your paper can be sent to Production, you will need to complete the Copyright 
stage. This requires you to (1) send us your signed and completed copyright form (if you 
haven’t already added this to your submission) and (2) complete the Copyright – to 
complete task in ReView.

Download the form here: Copyright Form. Please log into ReView and use your ‘Author’ 
role to complete the stage: https://ice-review.rivervalley.io/journal/jgrim.

OPEN ACCESS: please note, if you choose to publish your paper Open Access (OA) 
there will be an Article Publication Charge (APC). For more information about OA, the 
APC, and discounts available, visit Open access at ICE Publishing. If any of the 
discounts are applicable to you, please email us and we will provide a code to enter at 
the payment stage.

SHARING YOUR WORK: you are entitled to share your article PDF with up to 50 
people. For full details of this policy, click here and read section ‘How can I use / share 
my published article or conference paper?’.

After completing Copyright, you will be contacted within two weeks by our Production 
team with instructions for checking your typeset proof and submitting corrections.
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Thank you for your valued contribution to Ground Improvement (Proceedings of the 
ICE). Our journals celebrate the best in civil and environmental engineering today, 
supporting the ICE’s mission to benefit society. 

Best wishes,

Umar Zaman

umar.zaman@icepublishing.com
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